









### PRESIDENT'S REPORT

#### G'day Hurricaners,

I wish I could say that i'm looking forward to catching up with you all at the April club day but unfortunately that is not the case. I'm sure you are all missing what we enjoy most and here's hoping that our current situation will come to an end soon. I am truly looking forward to reuniting with all the Hurricaners and i'm sure it will be a celebration to remember.

There is not much to report on the business end of town as the committee has not met since February, however we will continue to keep our members updated through social media and email.

I trust that you are all well and safe and are taking this opportunity to share time with your families. For those who have lost jobs or have had closure or interruptions to your business we certainty hope that the current situation passes sooner rather than later and we can all get back to normality asap.

As Hurricaners we do all care and respect our fellow members and if anyone has fallen into hardship that you are aware of, so if you are able to lend a hand, please do so, even if it's just making contact and offering someone a chat. Tough times are always hard to deal with and even more so when the ability to get out is not possible.

I am personally missing the track as i'm sure you all are, but please stay safe, take the precautions needed and let's get the engines revving sooner rather than later.

Best wishes to you all and thanks for making Hurricane "Your Place To Race"

Robbie



PLEASE SEE OUR SOCIAL MEDIA FOR UPDATES

# FROM THE SECRETARY

#### **PIT BAYS**

Pit bay renewals are now due as it's the beginning of the year. If you would like a pit bay please email requesting one.

#### **MEMBERSHIPS**

Membership renewals are now available online. See www.kartingwa.com.au for more information.



Stay safe and well, AMY







## CASS'S CANTEEN CORNER

Aloha,

Well I made it to Hawaii for my netball tournament. It was touch and go at the start of the tournament but it went ahead on the first day as planned. We had a great first day competing against from from the pacific regions. Our team managed the day without any injuries so that was great. Not so great was that by the time we got back to our hotel in the evening we were told the rest of the tournament was cancelled. Hawaii had only caught on that the rest of the world was dealing with COVID-19 and began locking everything down. As soon as Scomo said for Aussies to get home, we changed our flights and were home three days later.



Whilst Hawaii had just begun shutting everything down, Australia was now in full swing in cancelling all sporting events including our karting, so whilst we didn't get to race the March club day, I would like to thank both Bec Lweis and Katie Laughton for putting their hand up to run the canteen in my absence.

#### HURRICANE COOK UP

To keep everyone engaged with food I though I would share our Easter Menu and anyone can put on their apron and share their meals with us.

- Share with us what you can do
- Take photos of your masterpieces and send them to our email or Facebook.
- · If your family doesn't do a big cook up share what you do during this Easter break.
- Next newsletter we will come together as one though our photos of food and family



#### 2020 Faster Menu

MAINS

Tuna Dish

Salmon Patties

`alamari

Drawne

acta

vetore

Grilled Fish

avilad Faa

hala2

#### ALL IMPORTANT DESSERT

Till we all meet again, take care of eachother

and stay safe, we are all in this together.

Cheers, Cassie

# WELCOME TO KARTINGE

AN INTRODUCTION INTO GO KARTING PRESENTED BY TROY THOMPSON

KEEP AN EYE OUT ON SOCIAL MEDIA AS WE HAVE SOME EXCITING THINGS COMING



Cassie and the ladies in the canteen need your help!
If you or anyone in your family would like to help please visit the canteen at the next club day.

You can book your club duty in advanced. If you have a club day which you would like to do a particular duty on next year.

Please contact Amy so we can book it in the calendar.



If you are interested in becoming a volunteer or learning about the different roles please contact the club and we can organise a day where you can shadow a steward and learn about the behind the scenes and what it takes to run a meeting.

Please contact the club via email at

Please contact the club via email at hurricanegokartclub@gmail.com

# HURRICANE BIRTHDAYS

GUS CUTHBERTSON - 11.04

KELVIN DAVIES - 22.04

LOUIS (AON - 08.04

DAN CURREY - 26.04

ALEXANDRA KIRBY - 15.04

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO THE FOLLOWING MEMBERS — WE WISH YOU A HAPPY AND HEALTHY BIRTHDAY MONTH AND HOPE YOU ENJOY YOUR DAY SURROUNDED BY YOUR LOVED ONES

MATT GALIC - 13.04

SCOTT PATRIZI - 01.04

CORY HAYES - 18.04

LEWIS SUTHERLAND - 07.04

LOCHLEN HARVEY - 12.04

JASON PRIOLO - 12.04

ALEXANDRA KIRBY - 15.04

CALEB SUMICH - 20.04

QUINTIN STEVENS - 16.04

BRADLEY STEWART - 13.04

BODI WALTON - 13.04

TOM RANSOME - 24.04

DAVID THOMPSON - 30.04

JAMES BUCHAN - 03.04

ROB MASON - 21.04

ETHAN TRAGER - 16.04

JOSHUA BYRNE - 26.04

# 2020 CLUB COMMITTEE

PRESIDENT: ROBBIE BERTRAM

STEAKSNSTUFF@GMAIL.COM 0409 370 497

**VICE PRESIDENT: GAVIN KENNEDY** 

GAVIN@KALBARRILOGISTICS 0418 951 238

SECRETARY: AMY SEARS

HURRICANEGOKARTCLUB@GMAIL.COM 0412 644 520

TREASURER: MATT GALIC 0408 953 542

MGALIC@OUTLOOK.COM

#### COMMITTEE:

TROY WORBOYS

TONY ARAMBASIC

ALAN WILKS

DANIEL CURREY

HAYDEN PATRIZI

GARY MCKENZIE

ANGELO VENITIS

0499 009 396

0408 312 546

0418 923 994

0408 900 865

0428 952 394

0414 423 422

0414 423 422

0404 368 804

GEMMA WORBOYS

0487 601 421